
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
I want to begin by thanking each one of you for your flexibility and understanding this past 

week. Even with the delays, it has been a terrific week. While there is some uncertainty about the 

coming days, there are a few actions that will help us be prepared. First, make sure that your 

child has their laptop and that it is fully charged each night in preparation for the next day of 

school. Also, if you are not familiar with Canvas (our online learning platform), take a minute 

this weekend to have your child show you how they access their teachers’ pages.  

 

Also, keep in mind that our transportation department is struggling with driver shortages. This 

may mean that disruptions or delays can impact your child’s stop time. If you have not done so 

already, you can download the Here Comes the Bus app. The app is linked on our website and 

can tell you where your child’s bus is in real time.  The new Transportation Call Center is also 

now up and running. The Call Center is open from 6 AM until 9 PM each school day by calling 

1-888-511-4427.    

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Thursday of this week against 

Northwest Middle School.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


